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Comments: To the Planners, Organizers, and Developers of this project. I urge you to reconsider this project and

consult the Indigenous stewards of this land. The Sandias are a sacred, special place in New Mexico. This

should be the most important consideration before moving forward with this project. The immense cost this

project would consume could be contributed to improving many other issues in the area, including

houselessness, poverty, substance use, access to mental health and other health resources, public school

infrastructure, etc. On top of cost, the irreparable damage this would cause to the land and all of its animal

inhabitants is too vast. We don't need a roller coaster on top of the mountains. If anything, why not build this

elsewhere in Albuquerque or somewhere were it wouldn't cause so much harm to the land, animals, and

Indigenous peoples of this region.

 

I hope you will consider my words and think more about what the people want (especially those most harmed by

such projects).

 

Thank you.


